
 

                                 30.09.2022 
 

 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
RE: Centravis production 
 
 

Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 

Centravis production continues to work. The Hot Shop and the Cold Shop continue 
working in 2 shifts. Moreover, night shifts also have been restored, but not on an 
ongoing basis.    

All key equipment is running. Production is provided with billets and all necessary 
materials. 

 
Our Logistics team is actively working and constantly looking for the best and safe 

ways to deliver the finished products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, 
Krakow, Lugano, Houston, and Dubai are open, our Financial and Administrative 
Departments, Customer support are ready for your calls and messages.  

 
Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stays in Ukraine and keeps working in Nikopol. 
This week Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and majority of Sales team have visited 

Stainless Steel World Exhibition which was held in Maastricht, Netherlands. We 
discussed ongoing and future projects with our partners, shared our ideas about global 
trends in the industry and used this chance to strengthen relationships with our clients.  

 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 

mailto:aatanasov@centravis.com

